Thailand Women's Ministry Newsletter



APRIL, 2022

"And we know that God causes all things to work together for good to those who love God, to those who are called according to His purpose." Romans 8:28

Dear Praying Friends,

I just want to give you a quick update. Some time ago, I mentioned that my book would be printed in December, 2021 or January, 2022, but since that did not happen, many of you may have been wondering about this. The reason for the delay is that I have been facing a lot of obstacles with the layout work of the book. I gave the layout job to a person in November, 2021, and after five months, I found her work to be unsatisfactory.

After that, I found another person to do the work, but he fell sick and had to be hospitalized, so I had to look for someone else. The third person had the desire to do the work but not the capability. Yet again, I had to search for another person, one who would be capable and skillful in completing the work. Finally, last week, I found a person to do the layout work. Praise the Lord for this person's willingness to work on my book, and for starting a few days ago.

As far as the printing of this book is concerned, there are still many time-consuming steps that need to be taken for both the Thai and English versions. I ask for your many prayers because I would like this book printed as soon as possible. As mentioned earlier, I have encountered many obstacles and challenges while trying to get this book printed. I know that Satan does not want this book published because the Gospel is clearly presented in it!

Meanwhile, the pain in my shoulders and around my armpits, and my headaches are getting worse because I have been spending a lot of time proofreading and correcting the layout work. Please also pray that the hand of the Lord will be upon this person who is doing the layout work as he is not a believer. Pray that as he reads each sentence of the book, the Holy Spirit will convict him of his need for the Savior so that he might turn to the Lord and be saved.

Thank you very much friends and supporters for praying for me and the successful production of this book. Sooner or later this book will be published in Thailand and the US and through it, may God's name be exalted and glorified.

In Him, Mary Noi (Chanaddah Chaisakorn)

Make your check payable to: MissionStream
On the memo line, write: Mary Noi
Mail the check to:
MissionStream
P.O. Box 1
Meadow Vista, CA 95722

Donate online at www.missionstream.org, to "Mary Noi".

Note: MissionStream will deduct an 8% administration fee from your donation.

Here is the Thailand Women's Ministry's webpage: www.theword4women.com